
Christmas Tree Pickup
CITY OF INTERNATIONAL FALLS 

ALL CHRISTMAS TREES MUST BE NEATLY PILED AND
PLACED ON THE BOULEVARD OR NEXT TO THE CURB 

BY 7:00 A.M. ON JANUARY 8, 2024  
CITY STAFF WILL ONLY TRAVEL EACH STREET ONCE.  CHRISTMAS

TREES PLACED AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL NOT BE PICKED UP 

Contact Director of Public Works
with questions at 218.283.3261


